TBI Food & Growing Group Meeting Minutes           30  July 2020
 

Meeting, Thursday 30 July.   TBI F&G Group
Present : Lesley, Duncan, Penny, Jimmie, Marcia, Trish, Julie S, Peter, Anne (second half), Julie G

Apologies : Martin

The meeting opened with discussion about whether the APPLE PRESS should be taken to the markets in the light of Covid and the near impossibility of ensuring sterile equipment. We also don't know whether the markets will have restarted anyway. An alternative of having a day at one venue with timed slots was mentioned but venues (halls) might not be open and therefore there would be no water available.

The BENEFITS of the press being used is that people could make use of their apples.

The RISKS are to people bringing the apples and the person managing the equipment in the form of cross contamination and to TBI given that they have ultimate responsibility. Is it worth it? T & L said it wasn’t worth the trouble and worry. D suggested leaving a decision until we know the Covid situation in mid/late September. D to respond to booking enquiries delaying any decisions. A note will be put in the newsletter re delay in making a decision as to whether the press will be used this year.

Another meeting to be held on 17th September.

 

POTATO DAY
Discussion started about Potato Day 2021 and whether it was thought that given the situation/possible situation with Covid and related restrictions whether it is likely to be able to go ahead either in its present form or an alternative format. T is worried about ordering potatoes then PD not going ahead. She needs to start ordering potatoes mid-November. It was decided to hold another meeting just prior to this time or it can be discussed at the apple press meeting in September.

It was mentioned that as this is an important part of the TBI calendar we may need to consider alternatives - which may make extra work but might be beneficial in the long run.

It was also suggested that we might take note of how other organisations are changing the format of their events in, hopefully, the later stages of Covid.

 

LOCAL LARDER
 

Julie sent round a very full report prior to the meeting. It was agreed that there were a lot of positives over the last 7 months.

 

AOB
 

Anne asked if anybody wanted to be involved in the forming of potential allotments in Munlochy. Nobody volunteered. L suggested it needed local, possible users to be involved.

Mention also made of the new project 'Roots and Growth' at the old Littleburn site in Munlochy. Could be that eventually (in v longer term) they may be interested in supporting an allotment project.

 Next meeting:  Thurs 17 Sept. 7.30

